EMBASSY OF JAPAN

INDIA
27" March, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

We request the relevant authorities to allow the holder of this letter to pass any blockade
point to reach the IGI Airport to board relief flights operated by Japanese carriers. on an
exceptional basis, for Japanese nationals with the official permission by the Director
General of Civil Aviation of the Ministry of Civil Aviation. The holder of this letter is a

passenger of one of these relief flights.

We further request that the drivers who carry these passengers be allowed to perform their
duties. Please note that on the way to pick up the passengers and after delivering them to
the IGI Airport, the drivers are operating their vehicles without passengers as part of their

duties. Please accord special consideration to them as they are performing essential duties.

We would appreciate the kind cooperation of the concerned authorities.
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